
VIRGINIA WESTERN COMMUNITY COLLEGE

TELEPHONE SOLICITATION

On Wednesday, November 20,  1974,  telephone
inquiries were made of the VWCC Board members to
obtain permission to expend $26,000 of State
funds for the purpose of renovating the Fine Arts
Building.

The following Board members were reached and
did unanimously vote to accept the lower bid of
the Davisco Company:

Mrs. Betty Chaney
Mr. Warner Dalhouse
Mr. C. L. Jennings
Mr. Charles Webber
Mr. Henry Thomas

Mr. Paul Thomson
Mr. Darnall Vinyard
Dr. Frank Wolfe
Mrs. Viola Painter
Mr. Richard Watson


